
Oct. 11, 2021 
 

 
Watering Facility Repair and Maintenance Financial Assistance 

 
Do you have ponds that need cleaning or other stock watering facilities that need to be repaired?   

The White River and Douglas Creek Conservation Districts (Districts) have secured a limited amount of 
funding to improve livestock watering opportunities during this extended drought period.  The funds 
may be used to conduct maintenance of ponds and/or other watering facilities (project).  Therefore, the 
Districts are offering a stipend to landowners within Rio Blanco County for each 
maintenance/improvement project in 2021 (maximum 4). 

Applications for this funding are a short two-page document.   Complete applications will be approved 
on a first come, first served, basis pending funding availability that has been secured through grants.  
The respective district board will review and make the final decisions on application approval at monthly 
board meetings. 

To apply for this funding assistance, please contact the Districts’ office at 970-878-9838.   

 


